
I'm asking that you support HB4002/SB 1508 because it will provide the critical funding 
to ensure the implementation of a strong statewide air program.  You must oppose SB1541 
because it weakens the agency and strips Cleaner Air Oregon where I live and must have 
clean air to breath in order live. 
 
I thank you for taking the time to read this email and hoping you will vote for the people 
and not big business that continues to destroy clean air. 
 
Sincerely, Sharon Doggett 
 


